From: cavsc@cox.net

To: E-OHPSCA2713.EBSA
Subject: Comment: RIN 1210-AB44
Date: Wednesday, September 28, 2011 11:07:18 PM

To Whom It May Concern:

I am writing today to ask in the strongest way possible that you rescind the unjust and coercive
mandate that all "contraceptives" and sterilization procedures be covered by private health insurance
with no co-pay to patients. If you do not reverse course | ask you to expand conscience protections for
any organizations that provide individual and group insurance and have moral or religious objections. |
strongly oppose the government forcing free insurance coverage on Americans especially for drugs and
devices that | oppose because some of these can cause an abortion (such as ella and Plan B).

To require anyone to cover the taking of another's life through abortion either religious or not is
immoral and tyrannical. These type of government actions make it more and more difficult for peaceful,
productive people to submit to government.

Sincerely,
Sincerely,

Courtney Huber
Dana Point, CA 92629
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